
Mark your calendar! 
March 

Tue 5th  Happy School Bag collection, 9am  

Tue 5th Shrove Tuesday – Pancake Sale 3.30-

4.45pm, KS1 and KS2 playgrounds 

Wed 6th Ash Wednesday &Family Learning Y6 

Sat 16th St. Patricks Parish Dance, SH Church, 7pm 

Sat 23rd EASTER FAIR 12-3pm 

Thurs 28th Mother’s Day Reading Breakfast   

 

Every Friday 8.40am Sacred Heart  

PRAYER GROUP 

 

    

  
 

  
 

 

 

           
               

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The PTA OF SACRED HEART RC PRIMARY SCHOOL BATTERSEA is a charity and it has been entered  

onto the Register of Charities with the Registered Charity Number 1179266. 

                                                Connecting home and school. 

Together S                                             Together Stronger. Together Better.  

 ParentTeacherAssociation 

News 
2019 
 Dear Families and Staff,  

 

As Lent is upon us, the PTA is helping to mark & to celebrate Shrove 

Tuesday with a Pancake Sale!  We are expecting a great BUZZ in both 

playgrounds as children will be excitedly ordering the toppings for 

their pancakes. We hope everyone will get their favourite and enjoy 

the big feast before the fast begins!  

Also on Tuesday morning, March 5th, the Happy School Bag van will 

be collecting our recyclables again. Though this cold, wet & grey 

season is not over yet, which means we are all holding on to our 

winter warmers, we hope to add some £££’s into the PTA account. 

We are grateful to everyone supporting the collection.  

The preparations for the Easter Fair are under way. This will be our 

first event organised in full collaboration with the school staff, who 

very kindly will be manning the stalls.  
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Happy birthday to all born in                                        

March 

 

Sonia Sedda and Ivana Tanaskovic  PTA Co-Chairs, 2018-19 

NEW COMPETITION FOR ALL CHILDREN! THE CLASS WITH THE MOST ENTRIES WINS 

£50! 

The PTA’s display opposite of the Office is all about Lego/ construction bricks. The theme is 

‘Building Future One Brick At A Time’. Knowing how much children love building with Legos, we would 

like to challenge them and invite families to send in the photos of their amazing creations, ideas and 

inventions and /or for the creative ones to build their models out of cardboard. The level of 

difficulty is up to each child and the class with most entries will win the cash prize! Every child 

from Nursery to Y6 is welcome to join. You can make cars, buildings, landmarks, include Lego 

Friends, Duplo, superheroes…You can use/ recycle any material you find at home with your parents’ 

permission. Please write your name and class on your cardboard model and place your creations on 

the table. Please email the pictures to pta@sacredheartschoolbattersea.co.uk, and include child’s 

name & surname and class. Let the best class win! Have Fun! 

There will be something fun for everyone:  whether your family likes petting small animals (including 1-week 

 old chicks), taking part in the traditional Easter Egg Hunt in the Garden and the Easter Bonnet Parade, doing some Art 

& Craft or testing your agility on the Digi Wall. And to make it even more fun, your family and friends are warmly 

welcome to join in too. (Remember that adults have free entry.) We hope for it to be a wonderful day for the        

whole Sacred Heart School Community as well as a good fundraiser.  

We would like to wish you a very good Lent, whether you decide to fast from the worldly thigs or feast on               

the Godly things, make it meaningful. 

mailto:pta@sacredheartschoolbattersea.co.uk

